Levi, Rickx ) N Rt ooy SEa i T

From: John Walsh <worxblends@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 9:29 PM

To: Levi, Ricky

Subject: Phosphate pricing for FY 2026

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Hendersonville network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ricky- Phosphate pricing for next year will remain at $6.50 per gallon including delivery. We appreciate
your business and have been working diligently at maintaining our expenses and raw material costs at
the same level as this year. Thank you for the opportunity to serve you.

Respectfully submitted and signed John Walsh

John Walsh

President

Worx, LLC, InstantMPY®

704-905-8624

www.instantmpy.com
https://www.linkedin.com/in/john-walsh-388425213




